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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   

 

January 13th, 2023 

 

Cannon County Schools Announce School-Level Teachers of the Year for 

2022-2023 School Year 
 

WOODBURY – Cannon County Schools take pleasure in honoring the school-level Teachers 

of the Year for the 2022-2023 School Year.  Each teacher was selected to represent their 

respective school in three categories:  PreK-4th Grade; 5th Grade – 8th Grade; 9th Grade – 

12th Grade.  One Teacher in each category will be selected by a committee to represent 

Cannon County as the District Teacher of the Year in the Upper Cumberland CORE Region and 

will be announced during the Week of January 24th, 2022.  The following teachers were 

selected to represent their individual schools: 

 
 

Teacher of the Year School Nominations 2022-2023 
 

School PreK-4 5 - 8 9-12 

Cannon County Elementary School Beth Todd Bobbie Ford 
 

Cannon North Elementary School  Alicia Barrett Roger Haley 
 

Cannon South Elementary School Elleana Nave Jordan Anderson 
 

Cannon County Middle School  (6-8)  

Melissa Anderson 

 

Cannon County High School 
  

Lacy Eckart 

 

 

Director of Cannon County Schools Mr. William Freddy Curtis stated, “We are tremendously 

proud of each one of these outstanding educators.  Teachers work incredibly hard to serve their 

students, communicate with parents/guardians, and strive to improve their craft every day of the 

school year.  They also work long hours after school and during the Summer months honing 

their skills and attending training sessions in their respective areas of responsibility.  Each one 

of these deserving teachers exemplify Cannon County Schools’ VISION – ‘Engaged in 

Excellence EVERY Day in EVERY Way!’ through our MISSION – ‘To Create an 



Environment of Excellence That Will Provide Opportunities for All Students to Reach Their 

Full Potential!’ These individuals live the VISION and MISSION every moment of every day, 

and we salute them for their distinguished efforts!  Congratulations!  We look forward to 

announcing the Cannon County District Teachers of the Year during the Week of January 23rd, 

2023.”   

 

For local media inquiries, please contact Mr. William Freddy Curtis, Director of Cannon 

County Schools at 629-201-4801 Extension 10101 or at williamf.curtis@ccstn.net for local 

Cannon County Schools information. 

 
 

 


